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Montgomery Senior Citizens 

December, 2024 Newsletter 
 

Dear Fellow Members and Friends, 

 

Our December meeting is combined with our annual year-end holiday party, on 

Thursday, December 19th, 12:00PM noon at the Otto Kaufman Community Center.   
 

We will have our swearing-in ceremony for the new officers for the 2025-2026 term.  
 

So that everyone can enjoy the party, there will be no sign-up at the party.  However, 

there are updates to the Calendar that you should note.  There are new meeting 

programs listed for the first quarter of 2025.  In addition, we are promoting “Over the 

River and Through the Woods" at the Somerset Valley Players Theatre and “Deathtrap” 

at the Kelsey Theatre. 
  

As noted in our previous newsletters and during the past few meetings, we are asking 

for volunteer(s) to continue writing this newsletter.  Unless we have volunteer(s), this 

will be our last newsletter.  We hope that we can continue the tradition of having a 

monthly newsletter that was started in 2022. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Montgomery Senior Citizens Executive Committee 
 

Email:  montgomeryseniorcitizens@gmail.com         Website:  http://www.montgomerysc.org 

Address:  Montgomery Senior Citizens, P.O. Box 232, Skillman, NJ  08558 
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